
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 9:59 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Salvatore Catalanotto

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To the Board,
I am writing this letter/comment in regards to the proposed changes in the Hydro Rates for Seasonal Properties OEB
File # EB-2020-0246. As an owner of a seasonal property, I Salvatore Catalanotto (Account ) am
against the rate increases that are being put forward by Hydro One. I am a senior citizen on a fixed income and find
this rate increase unacceptable. In the past I have followed the recommendations set forth by the Ontario
Government and Hydro One by conserving my usage and replacing items to a more high efficiency such as LED
bulbs and High Efficiency appliances at my seasonal property at great personal expense. After all the changes I
made I am going to be penalized for my conservation with an increased bill. Again, I am against this rate increase
because in my opinion it is unjustified. Thank you for your time in reading this and hope the board reconsiders these
proposed changes.

Sincerely,
Salvatore Catalanotto




